
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Baraga, Karly <baraga.karly@dorsey.com> 
To: David Krech 
Cc: Sumita Mukhoty 
Sent: Thu Nov 15 12:28:06 2007 
Subject: RE: ITC-T/C-20071029-00442 
 
Sumita,  
  
In response to your inquiry yesterday, I have provided the requested summaries of the 
Stock Purchase Agreements that were entered into as part of the transaction described in 
the Application with the docket number above. There are three Stock Purchase 
Agreements that were signed as part of the proposed transaction.  There was a separate 
Stock Purchase Agreement issued for each group of the shareholders.   The first Stock 
Purchase Agreement was entered into between American Broadband Communications, 
LLC, TelAlaska Holdings, Inc. and TelAlaska, Inc. Profit Sharing Savings Plan, on July 
17, 2007.  The second Stock Purchase Agreement was entered into between American 
Broadband Communications, LLC, TelAlaska Holdings, Inc. and various stockholders of 
TelAlaska Incorporated on July 17, 2007.   The third Stock Purchase Agreement was 
entered into between American Broadband Communications, LLC, TelAlaska Holdings, 
Inc. and CenturyTel of the Northwest, Inc. on July 24, 2007.    
  
Please let me know if you require any further information.  
  
Best regards,  
  
Karly Baraga 
 
 -----Original Message----- 
 From: David Krech [mailto:David.Krech@fcc.gov] 
 Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 2:13 PM 
 To: Baraga, Karly 
 Cc: Sumita Mukhoty 
 Subject: RE: ITC-T/C-20071029-00442 
  
  
 We are reviewing the application, and hope to have it on PN this week.  We will 
contact you if we need any further information or have any questions. 
   
 Thanks. 
 
________________________________ 
 
 From: Baraga, Karly [mailto:baraga.karly@dorsey.com]  
 Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 2:38 PM 
 To: David Krech 



 Subject: ITC-T/C-20071029-00442 
  
  
 Dear David:  
   
 I recently filed an Application for the Transfer of the Control of the International 
214 Licenses of TelAlaska Long Distance, Inc. to TelAlaska Holdings, Inc, and it was 
given the above-referenced docket number.  I was hoping that you could assist me with 
who I should speak with at your Bureau to simply track how the application is coming 
along, and to see if there are any immediate issues or questions on the Application that I 
can address.  I am not certain at this time who is reviewing it.  
   
 Thank you very much for your assistance.   
   
 Best regards,  
   
 Karly Baraga 
   
   
 Karly E. Baraga 
 Associate 
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 CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 
 E-mails from this firm normally contain confidential and privileged material, and 
are for the sole use of the intended recipient. 
 Use or distribution by an unintended recipient is prohibited, and may be a 
violation of law. If you believe that you received 
 this e-mail in error, please do not read this e-mail or any attached items. Please 
delete the e-mail and all attachments, 
 including any copies thereof, and inform the sender that you have deleted the e-
mail, all attachments and any copies thereof. 
 Thank you.  
 


